
250 W. 

Mr. Kermit Geary 
R.F.D # 2 
Walnutport, Pa. 
USA 

Dear Mr. Geary: 

January u, 19a7 

This is to verify your QS0 of our program of 
December 21, 19e7 b:40 - 7:01 AST. 

I am quite pleased with your report Om. This 
being only 250 watts and giving good program servioe at a 
distanoe of laOu miles is something. 

to you. 
Thanks for your report and the Seasons Greetings 

7v, 

G. E. Sohellhas 
Chief engineer 

1560 KC. 


